
CITY OF SUGAR HILL 
INVITATION FOR BID 
IFB # 23-008 – ALTON TUCKER BLVD. EXTENSION FROM WEST BROAD STREET TO 
SR 20. 
 
March 29, 2023 
April 12, 2023 
 
 
The City of Sugar Hill will accept sealed bids from qualified Contractors for furnishing all labor, 
equipment, and materials necessary to complete the ALTON TUCKER BLVD. EXTENSION 
FROM WEST BROAD STREET TO S.R.20 - CONTRACT # 23-008.  The project includes 
the extension of Alton Tucker Boulevard from its current terminus at West Broad Street to a new 
intersection with S.R. 20 (a.k.a. Nelson Brogdon Boulevard).  The work includes selective 
demolition, clearing, grubbing, rough grading, milling, temporary traffic control, traffic marking, 
traffic signal installation, asphalt paving, storm drainage construction, manhole adjustments and 
all associated ancillary and unspecified minor tasks to construct a complete and functional 
project.  All work must be completed by 180 calendar days from date of receiving NTP from 
Owner. 
 
Bids will be received at the City of Sugar Hill at City Hall, 5039 W. Broad Street, Sugar Hill, 
Georgia 30518 (phone: 770-945-6716) until 2:00 PM, Thursday, April 27,2023, at which time 
the bids will be opened and read aloud.  No bid may be modified, withdrawn, or canceled for a 
period of 60 days after time designated for receipt of Bids or until notified by Owner, whichever 
is sooner. The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive irregularities, 
technicalities, and informalities. 
 
We will also have a mandatory pre bid meeting on Thursday, April 13, 2023. It will be held in 
the Community Room, first floor of Sugar Hill City Hall at 11:00 AM. 
 
Bidding documents may be obtained from the project Engineer of Record, Ken Quintana, P.E., 
Atlas Technical Consultants. Also, questions of a technical nature should be submitted in writing 
to Ken Quintana, P.E., via email - ken.quintana@oneatlas.com. 
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